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Is soil health a priority on your farm?  [1]
  Farms at Work strives to support healthy farms through a wide variety of "behind the scenes"
activities. We have hosted soil workshops over the past few years, and this month will participate in
a consultation towards the creation of a strategy to enhance the health of agricultural soils. 
Sustaining Ontario’s Agricultural Soils: Towards a Shared Vision is a discussion document
that begins the conversation on the collective efforts needed by government and stakeholders to
support and improve agricultural soil health.
 
You can read a copy and provide your own comments by visiting OMAFRA's website:
http://www.omafra.gov.on.ca/english/landuse/soilhealth.htm [2]
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